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Dear parents / carers 
 
We are once again organising a Christmas hamper raffle to raise funds for the PTA. We ask for 
each family to bring a contribution towards the hampers and as a thank you for hamper donations 
the children will be able to “wear what they want” for one day in school on Friday 28th 
November 2014. 

 
Please make sure your children’s clothing is suitable for the weather on that day.   
 
We would be really grateful for any Christmas related items on Friday 28th November and have 
listed some suggestions below: 
 

 Party nibbles 

 Christmas goodies (sweets, chocolates, biscuits) 

 Jars/ Tins 

 Wine/ soft drinks 
 
On 1st December 2014 a separate letter (one per family) will be sent home enclosing raffle 
tickets which can be bought to win one of the PTA’s fabulous hampers. The Hamper raffle will be 
drawn at the schools Winter Wonderland event after school on Thursday 18th December 2014. 
Full details of the raffle ticket sale and Winter Wonderland event will be enclosed in this letter. 
 
As always, additional tickets will be available at the Infant Nativity Performances, from the 
School Office or from the PTA. 
 
If you have any questions please ask a member of the PTA, email us  or contact us through our 
Facebook page, details for which can be found below. 
  
Thank you for your support in making these Christmas hampers a great success.  
 
St Paul’s PTA 
 

 

PTA Christmas Hamper 
 

“Wear what you want day” 
 

Friday 28 November 2014 
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